
 

 

 

 

 

28 February 2017   

 

Keith Myatt 

request-386412-d1b583fa@whatdotheyknow.com 

  

Direct Line: (01283) 508604 

Direct Fax: (01283) 508388 (01283) 535412 (01283) 508512 

Reply to:  Andrea Smith 

Your Ref:  
Our Ref: FOI4859 
(please quote this reference on all correspondence with us) 

 

Dear  Mr Myatt 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

SUBJECT: PAYMENTS RECEIVED UNDER SECTION 106 AGREEMENTS 

RELATING TO NEW OR IMPROVED LOCAL BUS SERVICES 

 

Thank you for your email of 1
st
 February 2017 requesting information about the 

above. I am pleased to enclose the requested information as follows: 

 

There were no payments directly attributed to new or improved local bus services 

between 2013 and 2017 within the East Staffordshire Borough. 

 

(For information - Staffordshire County Council deal with transport related matters 

referred to in our S106 legal agreements). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Smith 

 

Andrea Smith 

Planning Support Team Leader 

Development Control 

andrea.smith@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 
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